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SRCD Signs on to Friends of IES Letter
Encouraging Congress to Strengthen the
Research Foundations of Education in the FY
2018 Labor, Health, & Human Services,
Education, & Related Agencies
Appropriations Bill

The Friends of IES is a coalition of organizations committed to supporting the essential role of the Institute of

Education Sciences (IES). This letter urges Congress to provide $670 million for IES in the FY2018 Labor,

Health, & Human Services, Education, & Related Agencies Appropriations Bill.
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https://www.srcd.org/news
https://www.srcd.org/sites/default/files/file-attachments/fies_letter_fy2018_bba_final_0.pdf
http://www.aera.net/Research-Policy-Advocacy/Friends-of-IES

